
 

 

 

WEST PENNINE LMC 
 

Would like to invite you to a 
 

Greater Manchester-wide meeting 
 

With Guest Speakers 

Jon Rouse 
Chief Officer of the Greater Manchester Health & Social Care Partnership 

 

Alison Holbourn 
CQC Deputy Chief Inspector for the North 

 

on Tuesday 21st February 2017 
 

6.45 pm Hot &  cold buffet/ networking 
 

7.30 pm Main meeting 

At: 

The Village Hotel 

Ashton-Under-Lyne 

OL7 0PG 
 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
The West Pennine LMC are delighted to host a Greater Manchester Primary Care meeting  on 
Tuesday 21st February 2017 commencing at 7.30 pm in the Inspiration Suite, Village Hotel, Ashton-
Under-Lyne, OL7 0PG. 
 
 
6.45 pm Hot buffet and networking 
7.30 pm Main meeting and presentations 
 
 

Agenda:  
 
Guest Speakers:  
Jon Rouse, Chief Officer of the GM Health & Social Care Partnership 
Alison Holbourn, CQC Deputy Chief Inspector of the North 
 
 
 1 Welcome 
 
 
 2 Keynote speaker  
 - Jon Rouse, Chief Officer of the GM Health & Social Care Partnership 
  - General practice and GM devolution - progress and next steps 

 
 

 3 Alison Holbourn - CQC Deputy Chief Inspector 
 - The CQC Process explained 
 
 
 4 Dr John Patterson - Medical Director Hope Citadel Healthcare 
 - Personal experience of achieving "outstanding" ratings by CQC 
     

 
 5 Questions & Answers 
 

 
 
West Pennine LMC, Barley Clough Medical Centre, Nugget Street, Oldham OL4 1BN Tel: 01457 879355/ 07951 530 417 
Email: westpenninelmc@btconnect.com   
Website: www.westpenninelmc.org.uk 
 
 
 
 

 

Greater Manchester Primary Care Meeting 
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Please confirm your attendance via e-mail to 
westpenninelmc@btconnect.com  
 
or telephone Jane on 07951 530 417 by Friday 3rd February 
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